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PACIFIC POWER 
A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP 

July 7, 2014 

VL4 ELECTRONIC FILING 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
3930 Fairview Industrial Drive SE 
Salem, Oregon 97302-1166 

Attention: Filing Center 

Re: Annualized Billing Cycle Exception, OAR 860-039-0055(2) 

825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

Under OAR 860-039-0055(2), the annual billing cycle for net metering customers ends at the 
end of the March billing month each year unless the utility and net metering customer agree to a 
different annual billing cycle. This section also requires the utility to notify the Public Utility 
Commission of Oregon within 30 days of a utility and a net metering customer reaching an 
agreement for an alternative billing period. The purpose of this letter is to notify the 
Commission that on June 18,2014, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power and the City of Pendleton, a 
net metering customer, agreed to a new 12�month annualized billing period. The new annualized 

billing cycle for the City of Pendleton will end with the September billing period of each year. 

Please direct questions regarding this notification to Natasha Siores, Director of Regulatory 
Affairs and Revenue Requirement, at (503) 813-6583. 

Sincerely, 

R. Bryce Dalley 
Vice President, Regulation 

Enclosure 



CITY OF PENDLETON 

Site ID: 
871352221 
869953621 
470441856 
877546021 
877546021 

500 SW DORION AVE 
PENDLETON OR 97801 

6/17/2014 

Dear Tim Smith, 

825 NE Multnomah, Suite 800 
Portland. Oregon 97232 

Pacific Power received your request for an alternative 12 month annualized billing period for 
your net metering facility. Instead of your annualized billing cycle ending March 31 of each 
year, your alternative annualized billing cycle will end at the end of each October billing month 
each year. 

This mutual agreement to reset your annualized billing period modifies any existing agreement 
in reference to the annualize billing period. All other provisions remain in full effect. 

Your signature on this letter will confirm your agreement for the alternative annualized billing 
cycle. Enclosed are two copies of this letter. If you agree, please sign and return to me one of 
these letters in the enclosed envelope. 

JasonZappe 
Customer Generation 

Agreed and accepted: 

Tim Smith 

Signature� � 
Date: b- i$5- 2o lr 


